

## Aloha Artists!

We are back from summer vacations and moving along on WAG goals.

## MEMBER SHOW

Our prospectus is online and you are encouraged to show with us.

## http://windwardartistsguild.org/call-for-entry/

If your membership has lapsed, you can renew at the show intake or you can go to our page where we have a repaired Paypal button (as of today) - you can renew here:

http://windwardartistsguild.org/joinrenew/

## **KAILUA TOWN PARTY 2018**

Hi Fellow Artists,

We are celebrating the 25th anniversary of the Kailua Town Party in 2018! Sponsored by the Lani-Kailua Outdoor Circle, it is a fundraiser for the wonderful beautification projects in Kailua Town.

The Windward Wanderers have had several artists who have designed the artwork for the t-shirts and would like to invite you to submit a design for the 2018 t-shirts.

The winning design would be one that captures the essence of Kailua, whether it be the Mokuluas, the beach, Olomana, canoes, you get the idea. The Party is April 30, and we will need time to print the t-shirts so the deadline is January 30. Payment is an honorarium of \$100 but the real reward is seeing your design on the

t-shirts all over town!

Please contact Joan Fleming at 2 nine 2-6351 (phone number baffled for internet) if you have any questions.

That's it for now - short and sweet!
Thank you!
Wendy Roberts
WAG webmaster